
 

Yearbooks are available to purchase for just a couple more weeks!  They will no longer 
be for  sale after February 24.  Make sure you get yours before they’re gone as we 
don’t know if or how many extras we might have at the end of the year. 
Parent teacher conferences are coming up next week.  Check your email for the book-
ing link and information.  If you are having any trouble with the booking program or 
have any questions, please contact Ms. Jones directly (Kendall.jones@abbyschools.ca 
or 604-855-7029) 
The UNICEF bottle drive will be running all of February. Drop off bottles to any home 
room or teacher. Accepted items include plastic bottles or milk gallons, juice cartons, 
glass bottles and metal cans. Every bottle or can makes a difference in supporting chil-

dren in need.  
Reminder that with the current weather conditions, students are still 
spending time outdoors, please ensure they are coming to school 
equipped with appropriate cold weather gear!  
Grads - nominations for Class Valedictorian and Historians is on the Grad 

Teams. Cast your votes now. Voting closes end of day Tuesday.  Please also make sure 
to pay the first installment of your grad fees by the end of February. 
3v3 Basketball will begin soon for Grade 6-8 students. Schedule will be up on Friday 
Feb 21st by the Secondary gym 
For any Grade 8/9/10 girls interested in playing soccer there will be a meeting at 11:45 
on Wednesday, February 18th in Mr. Mahils classroom. 

Make sure to follow the Titans 

Counselling Instagram for in-

formation about universities, 

volunteer opportunities, and 

more! 

ON THE HORIZON 

February 14 Non-Instructional Day 

February 17 Family Day - No School 

February 18 Grad Photo Retakes 

February 19-20 Early Dismissal & PT Conferences 

February 21 SLO Late Start 

February 28 Student Learning Survey 

March 7 Middle Report Cards Go Home 
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